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There will be two non-uniform days at school this half term, AV LE

Thursday 15" June &  Monday 3" July ‘\k‘\\_\_EN N’
P!eas_e come to_school in your choice of clothes, ;1“ h » 9’
and bring in :td&r;alel?l?eg:l i?] r’;n\f\z) (f)car IEZSetir\?:If.le or tombola - p rG Sbl\lal°,
Prize donations will be collected in the school hall 8.45-9.00am

Thank you for your support, Ash PTA




